

Settlebeck School

Headteacher: Mrs S Campbell Deputy Headteacher: Mrs A Berry

2 October 2020

Dear Parent/Carer

As part of science intervention we have provided all children with a revision guide and work booklet. Please can these be kept in a safe place at home. If your child is absent from school due to quarantine, we will email page numbers so they are able to keep up with the content taught in lessons and to help prevent them from falling behind.

These books can also be used for preparation for end of unit and end of year tests. At the end of the academic year please could the revision guide be returned to school (in a good condition) or you have the option to purchase it for £6.

We have also included the answer booklets for parents, so if you need to assist your child, there is guidance if required.

In the case of student absence, an email will be sent out to your child's teaching group. This work only needs to be completed if your child is absent not if they are attending lessons in school. To access the school emails details are on the school's web page.

The books will be handed out over the course of the next week in lessons. Please can you reply to confirm you have received these books, to queens@settlebeck.org.

Yours sincerely

Sarah Queen Head of Science

